
 
Dear Parents / Students  

Due to the current situation, Knowledgeplus Training center is mobilized and will keep accompanying 

and supporting our students through this difficult time. Our Staff will be continuously, sending notes and 

exercises on a weekly basis through what’s app and emails. Students are requested to copy the notes 

and do the exercises on their copybooks. The answers to the questions below will be made available on 

our website on knowledgeplus.mu/support.php every Friday. We thank you for your trust and are 

convinced that, together, we will overcome these troubled times. 

 Students can also email their work on info@knowledgeplus.mu 

Week 2 (Grade 10&11- French) 

1. Translate. 

 The youth club- 

 As usual- 

 It was fun watching- 

 Desperately- 

 Laughingly- 

 To blow the whistle- 

 To compete(sport)- 

 Quite- 

 

2. Translate. 

I have spent a wonderful week with my family here at the seaside. Unfortunately, today it is the last 

day of our holidays. Last Saturday the long journey with my brother, my little sister and my parents 

was very pleasant.  

We travelled by train. It took six hours. It was quicker and easier than by car, since there were no 

problems. We admired the scenery, listened to music, ate lunch and read magazines. The other 

passengers were not talking.  

When we arrived at the station with our suitcases, we took a taxi  to go to the hotel. We had an 

enormous room with a bathroom on the first floor. From the balcony we could see a large swimming 

pool. Many people were swimming. 

 Immediately, I put on my bathing costume and went down to sit in the sun. Half an hour later my 

parents called me and told me that it was time to get changed to go to the restaurant. However, we 

were so tired that we fell asleep before dinner.  

Every day we did different things. We visited a pretty village, where a band was playing and some 

children were dancing on the square. We went sailing, ran on the sand and ate ice cream. Everything 

was perfect. I hope to come back next year. 
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